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RELEASE IN PART B6 

From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 
Sent: 	 Thursday, October 27, 2011 7:00 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 RE: Sad News 

Got it 

From: H [mailto:HDR22@clintonemailcom]  
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 6:59 AM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Re: Sad News 

I should put out statement? I showed to Bill also. My statement should refer to his work for Clinton Admin. I will be sure 

Bill's staff knows so they can decide on statement too. 

From: Mills, Cheryl D [mailto:MillsCD@state.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 08:19 PM 
To: H 
Subject: Fw: Sad News 

From: Smith, Gayle E. [mailto: 
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 06:16 PM 
To: Mills, Cheryl D 
Subject: Sad News 

Cheryl — We just learned the sad news that Howard Wolpe died last night. He was President Clinton's Special Envoy for 
the Great Lakes (and was there when he went to Rwanda in 1998, etc). He was also very close to Johnnie, who worked 
for him when Howard was a member of Congress (House, Michigan). We will get more information, but would you 
please let President Clinton know as I hope that we might be able to arrange a note or something for 

This is terribly sad. He was one of our heroes on Africa (of the Princeton Lyman variety), smart, incredibly 
umorous, delightful and beloved. Please also let the Secretary know — I think Johnnie might be on travel, but I suspect 

he is also in need of a hug right now. Thanks. Gayle 
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